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Our next event is the Annual CBTA Soiree to be held at Brookmans Park Golf Club 
It is now only a couple of weeks until our friends from Boissy join us for the weekend, with twenty-five joining us 

from France. The highlight of the weekend will be soiree, which this year is being held at Brookmans Park Golf 

club. This promises to be a fantastic evening of fine food, dancing and the company of friends. The cost of the 

Evening is just £25 which includes a welcome drink, a 3 course meal (with wine) as well as entertainment. Please 

remember that you do not have to be hosting a family from France to attend, as the event is open to all 

members. Anyone wishing to attend (and who has not already done so) please contact Sue Rowland as soon a 

possible. 

 
 
  

Review of events 

On Saturday 23 March, the annual quiz evening took place. There was a good turnout, with 10 teams vying for the honour of 

winning the Harry Rickard Trophy. Our Quiz Masters – The Shaw’s and Hope’s – took us through 10 challenging rounds. The result 

was close, but congratulations must go to the team consisting of the Fox’s, Findlay’s, Puddefoot’s and Ottavio’s. We also enjoyed a 

very tasty pizza supper organized by John Clemow. 

 

On Sunday 22 April, 15 members attended the village hall for a slap up breakfast including Prosecco (OK, I know it was early Sunday 

morning!) Breakfast consisted of a full English or salmon and scrambled egg. A BIG ‘thank you’ must go to the 3 intrepid chefs and 

all who helped with the setting up and clearing away.  

DIARY OF EVENTS 
 
 
Friday 7 – Monday 10

 
June 

Hosting of our friends from 
Boissy Sous Saint Yon 

 Sunday 21 July 
Summer Event (TBC) 

Sunday 8 September  
Boule and BBQ 

Saturday 19 October 
Cocktails/Mocktails 

Saturday 7 December 
Christmas Event TBA 

Your committee welcomes 
ideas for events. Please 
contact John Clemow on 
07803 313 525 or 
jackclemow@gmail.com 

100 CLUB Results 

At the Sunday morning breakfast the End of year 100 Club Super draw was held. 
The results were: 
1st Prize: No. 3, Margaret Brindley - £54.12 
2nd Prize: No. 42, Jill Stocks - £29.52 
3rd Prize: No. 34, Graham Pumford - £14.76 

 

CBTA  Photobook 

Your committee is keen to pull together a photobook of past twinning visits. Can 
members please dig out your old albums and send one or two photos to John 

Clemow. 
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